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Welcome back! 

Thank you to all our families who support excellent attendance and punctuality. 
These habits make a lasting impact on your child’s future. There is a proven link 
between attendance and achievement – let’s keep working together to give every 
child the best chance to succeed! 

     Celebrating Great Attendance 

At Red Hall, we celebrate effort and consistency. Here’s how we reward great 
attendance: 

      Weekly Raffle Tickets for 100% attendance with Half Term prize draws. 

              Reward Events for 97%+ attendance. 

           Certificates & Badges: to recognise good attendance. 

 

    Whole School Attendance to date: 94.4% 

Thank you for your commitment to punctuality and attendance. These habits 
make a lasting impact on your child’s success—academically, socially, and 
emotionally. 

      Tips to Improve Attendance 

Here are some practical ways to help your child attend school regularly and on 
time: 

• Establish a consistent bedtime routine to ensure your child gets enough 
sleep. 

• Prepare school bags, uniforms, and lunches the night before to reduce 
morning stress. 

• Set a regular wake-up time that allows plenty of time to get ready without 
rushing. 

• Schedule appointments outside school hours whenever possible. 
• Talk positively about school to build excitement and motivation. 
• Reach out to school staff if you're facing challenges—support is always 

available. 
• Celebrate attendance milestones at home to reinforce good habits. 

Small changes can make a big difference in helping your child succeed! 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

Have questions or need support? 

📞 Phone: 01384 283 697  

📧 Email: info@redhall.dudley.sch.uk  

🌐 Website: www.redhallprimary.co.uk 

Attendance by Year: 
 

Nursery 

89.00% 

Reception 

95.3% 

Year One 

93.4% 

Year Two 

97.1% 

Year Three 

97.2% 

Year Four 

90.8% 

Year Five 

95.6% 

Year Six 

94.2% 
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